
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
THE ERIE DIVISION OF THE 

BANKRUPTCY COURT WILL NOT BE 
ACCESSIBLE TO THE PUBLIC ON 

APRIL 5, 2019 FROM 12:30 – 3:00 PM 
 
On Friday, April 5, 2019 from 12:30 p.m. – 3:00 
p.m., the Erie Division of the U.S. Bankruptcy Court 
for the Western District of Pennsylvania will not be 
accessible to the public to facilitate an internal 
training program. The CM/ECF system will remain 
fully functional at all times.   

This does not affect operations at the Pittsburgh 
Division, which will maintain its normal business 
hours. 

PUBLI C ANNO U NCEM E NT  
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